
October 20, 2023 
 
Dear Residents, Families, and Staff: 
 
I will be available on Wednesday, October 25th from 1:00 – 2:00 pm for a Listening Session in Fox Den.  The 
room will be set up in advance and a microphone will be available.  I am interested in hearing your comments, 
concerns and feedback.  We will have a hard stop at 2pm and will continue to schedule additional sessions. 
 
Veteran’s Day 
To honor our Dunwoody and nation’s veterans, there will be a Flag Raising ceremony in the auditorium at 
11:00 a.m. on Friday, November 10th.  Following the ceremony, both resident and staff veterans are invited to 
a luncheon that will be held in the auditorium at 11:30 a.m.  Spouses of resident veterans who are attending 
the luncheon may accompany their spouse. If you are a veteran, please submit your name and branch service 
to Kayla McFadden so we can include your name in our listing of veterans. Reservations are required so that 
we can prepare for seating and service. Please notify Kayla McFadden no later than November 6th at 610-723-
4601 or kmcfadden@dunwoody.org to reserve your space.  
 
COVID-19 
Six Residential and four Care Center residents have tested positive and are on quarantine. One staff member 
tested positive and is at home on isolation. 
 
Dining 
Go Phillies!    It’s Party time! As long as the Phillies are playing, Fox Den will have a party before or during the 
game depending on the time of the baseball game. Dining Services will send out reminders using Alert Media 
giving times of the party and  game and a list of specials.  
 
Halloween:  Halloween is almost here! Dining Services will see you at Dunwoody’s Residents’ Halloween Party 
on Tuesday, October 31st 4:30pm – 7:00pm in the Auditorium. There will not be dinner service in Hearthside 
during the Halloween party, and takeout containers are not allowed in the auditorium during the party. You 
can receive delivery meals for an additional delivery charge of $5.00. Please contact Dining services at 610-
359-4433 by or before 2pm on Tuesday Oct 31st to order meal delivery. Dinner service will resume in 
Hearthside on November 1st at normal hours. 
 
Kiosk:  Residents can now use our self-ordering Kisok in Hearthside during lunch and dinner for ordering 
takeout. Dining Services will be available during meal times to assist with learning the self-serve system Kiosk.  
 
Employees & Trolley Stop:  Starting Nov 1st Trolley Stop (Grab n Go) is available for employees to buy items using 
the self-serve POS 24 hours a day. Employees must sign up for payroll deduction in order to utilize the POS 
system. The payroll deduction form can be found in Human Resources. Once the form is signed and returned, 
please see a Dining Services supervisor or Manager for assistance with your login information. 
 
Pet Registration 
This is a friendly reminder that any resident who has a pet is required to  have it registered with Patrice 
Porreca, our Residential Living Social Worker. She can be reached at 610-707-4898 or by email at 
pporreca@dunwoody.org.  Please make sure to provide Patrice documentation of who will care for your pet in 
the event you are hospitalized or are unable to independently care for the pet. 
 
Warm regards, 
Maureen Casey 
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